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Public comment 16-0253-GA-BTX
 

From: Terry Peck [mailto:tpeck9@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Monday, February 27, 2017 3:38 PM
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: Pipeline
 
I am writing to oppose the current route of the Central Corridor Pipeline. The pipeline
will come within 1000 feet of 3 schools , 1 Hospital , a M
all and a Daycare Center. This seems very reckless to endanger so many lives.
Please consider an alternate route that is less populated. 
 
Thank you.
 
Terry Peck
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